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New Fiscal Employer Agent service provider for Virginia

Great news! Starting on October 31, 2024, there's a big change happening
affecting consumer-directed service facilitators. Consumer Direct Care Network-
Virginia (CDVA) will take over from ACESS to handle Fiscal Employer Agent
(F/EA) services.

CDVA has been helping people in Virginia with in-home health care since 2018.
This change will simplify things and improve how we help.

Here is what you need to know: CDVA will provide all the details about this
change. They will detail when to stop submitting shifts to ACESS and when and
how to submit them to CDVA. We are working hard to make sure this change is
smooth and easy for everyone.

Questions?

If you have any questions, please contact CDVA by telephone at (888) 444-2717
or by email at infoCDVA@ConsumerDirectCare.com. They are here to assist you.

Thank you

Molina Healthcare

MolinaHealthcare.com

e RY MOLINA
il

HEALTHCARE

VA-ALL-PRV-17618-24_D





